

Guided Pathways Coordinating Team Minutes

Tuesday, February 11, 2020
L-201
1:00 pm – 2:00 pm

Type of Meeting: *Guided Pathways*

Note Taker: D. Rumsey

Please Review/Bring: *Supporting Documents*

Committee Members:

Edward Knudson, *Ex-Officio - Superintendent/President (Interim - Vice President of Academic Affairs)*

Erin Vines, *Ex-Officio - VP of Student Services*

Duane Rumsey, *Committee Co-Chair (VP of Academic Affairs or Designee; Dean of Arts & Humanities)*

Nate Dillon, *Committee Co-Chair (Academic Senate (AS) President or Designee)*

Rosie Heasley, *Academic Affairs (Project Supervisor - Academic Affairs)*

Audrey Moore, *AS: Non-Instructional Faculty*

Kristine Oliveira, *AS: Instructional Faculty*

Kathy Osburn, *AS: CTE Faculty*

Jessica Eaton, *AS: Counseling Faculty (Articulation Officer/Faculty - Counseling & Matriculation)*

Vacant, *AS: Adjunct Faculty*

Jahlen Pinelo, *ASO: Student*

Wade Saari, *Classified: Student Services*

Vacant, *Classified: Academic Affairs*

Diana Keelen, *CMSA - General*

Michelle Hernandez, *CMSA - Student Services*

Meeta Goel, *Institutional Research (Dean of IERP)*

Monica Carreon, *State Guided Pathways Advisory Committee Representative (Counseling & Matriculation)*

| Items | Person | Notes/Action |
|--|----------------------|--|
| I. Approval of Previous Minutes | <i>All</i> | |
| II. Welcome New Student Representative | <i>Jahlen Pinelo</i> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Cameron Zappetta substitute |
| III. Recap of GP/AHE Summit – Jan 28. | <i>All</i> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Event covered. Presenter talked about Guided Pathways and used AVID strategies. • Typed notes were created by Michelle H. and her student team – • Participants included 58 total participants, 37 faculty, 6-10 students, rep from High School district. • Possible agenda item – take people from the list from this event to see if they want to participate in workgroups. • Stipends for adjuncts \$150 per event |
| IV. Recap of Friendsgiving | <i>All</i> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Recommendations that were received • Video from Regional GP reps |

| | | |
|---|--|--|
| | | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Student feedback is to change the term from Metamajors to “Areas of Study” as a working title. |
| V. Recap of Friendsgiving | <i>All</i> | <p>Recommendations that were received Video from Regional GP reps</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Nate and Duane presented a 10 minute presentation to the college board. NOVA document is posted on the GP webpage. |
| VI. Presenting to AP&P regarding recommending GEs for all degree programs | <i>Nate Dillon</i> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Nate will present in AP&P the concept of having the programs update the recommended plans of study with specific GE courses. Discussion regarding ADT and TMCs and the requirements of the CSU system. The goal in a transfer degree is for students to transfer in to CSU as a junior. |
| VII. Metamajors List | <i>Rosie Heasley & Jessica Eaton</i> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Metamajors (renamed as “Areas of Study”) Discussed some regrouping of programs largely based on the current structure of the college divisions that already exist. |
| VIII. One on one interviews with some team members to meet with EdInsights on March 11. One classroom instructor, one counselor, one student services representative, one IERP | <i>All</i> | <ol style="list-style-type: none"> March 10 – 3:45pm to 4:45pm – (new time) <p>March 11</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 12:15pm – 1:15pm – 1:30pm – 2:30pm – 2:45pm – 3:45 pm – <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Email Duane if you are interested. |
| IX. Regional Feedback: Scalable Equitable Student Engagement: No Longer an Enigma in Institutional Redesign How would AVC like to be represented? Videos? | <i>Bernard/Boglarka</i> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Opportunity for a team to participate in this with the regional representatives. Add to agenda to determine if a team should attend the event in person. Conference is May 26-30, 2020. |
| X. Upcoming Events – 1. Interest in sending a team? 2 nd Annual Inland Empire/Desert GP Summit – Wed and Thur April 8-9 2. ASCCC Trainings – March & April 3. Pathways to Equity Conference: Transforming Together – Sept 2020 | <i>All</i> | <ol style="list-style-type: none"> Team of 5(ish) for either/both? |
| XI. Open Discussion | <i>All</i> | Add to next Agenda: Leading from the middle. |
| XII. Adjourn | | |



| | | |
|--|--|---|
| NEXT MEETING DATE: Tuesday, Feb 25, 2020 | | Meetings will be held the 2 nd and 4 th Tuesday (as needed) from 1:00 pm – 2:00 pm in room L-201. |
|--|--|---|